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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 10, 2023 
 

BMV Announces Relocation of LaGrange Branch  
 

INDIANAPOLIS— The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the relocation of the 
LaGrange branch, currently located at 116 N Detroit St, LaGrange, IN 46761. The new location, located at 
2400 Ventura Way, Suite B, LaGrange, IN 46761 will be open for business Tuesday, October 24, 2023. The 
final day at the current location is October 21, 2023.   

The new location will provide increased capacity with an additional testing station.  
 
As a reminder, BMV branches have new hours. LaGrange’s branch hours are Tuesday 9:00 am – 6:30 p.m.; 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Saturday 9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Closed Sunday and 
Monday.    
  
Visit this link for a list by location with new operating hours. Complete over a dozen common transactions at a 
BMV Connect kiosk. Most are open 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  
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